
 

REM is ISO 9001:2015 and AS9100:2016 Rev. D Certified 

REM Surface Engineering 
325 West Queen Street 

Southington, CT 06489 USA 
Phone: (860) 621-6755 

Fax: (860) 621-8822 
Email: sales@remchem.com 

REM Surface Engineering 
2107 Longwood Drive 

Brenham, TX 77833 USA 
Phone: (979) 277-9703 

Fax: (979) 277-0309 
Email: sales-tx@remchem.com 

REM Surface Engineering Ltd. 
Alington Road, Little Barford, St Neots 

Cambridgeshire PE19 6YH UK 
Phone: +44 (0) 1480 210756  

Fax: +44 (0) 1480 476339 
Email: sales-eu@remchem.com 

REM Surface Engineering 
8912 Mississippi Street 

Merrillville, IN, 46410 USA 
Phone: (860) 736-1477 

 
Email: sales-in@remchem.com 

March 16, 2020 

Dear REM Customers, 

Regarding the evolving COVID-19 pandemic, I want to reach out to assure you that REM is taking all 
possible steps within our control to support the safety of our employees and customers.  We are also 
working hard to ensure an uninterrupted supply of goods and services and that our operations continue 
without interruption.   

REM will continue to monitor the directives of the WHO, CDC, and governmental authorities with the goal 
of prompt compliance.  

Internally, REM has already undertaken stringent travel and visitor restrictions in an effort to protect our 
employees and to contribute, as best we can, to limiting the spread of this virus.  Our Sales and Technical 
staff are used to remote working dynamics, and they will continue to support your needs via phone calls, 
video conferences, and emails.  We will seek to deliver the same, high quality support that you are 
accustomed to via these alternate mediums.  

REM’s on-site employees are following strict social distancing and personal hygiene practices.  Wherever 
possible, we are initiating remote working practices in order to further minimize opportunities for virus 
transmission. 

As the coming weeks and months are uncertain, we advise all customers to remain in close communication 
with REM regarding your production needs and/or any new projects for which you may have need of 
REM’s process technologies.  It is REM’s intention to remain open and fully operational, but the impact of 
the virus and governmental reactions may have a short term impact on our shared supply chain.   

As this global pandemic evolves, REM will provide relevant updates.  We thank you for your trust, your 
business, and your partnership as we work through these difficult times.   

Take care and best wishes. 

Sincerely, 

 

Justin Michaud 
Chief Executive Officer 

REM Surface Engineering 
 


